
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATE: October 4, 2018 PHONE: 909-387-4110 
   

FROM: TOM NIEVEZ, PLANNER 
Land Use Services Department  

 
TO: HONORABLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

SUBJECT: CORRESPONDENCE FOR RCK PROPERTIES, INC., MOON CAMP, PROJECT NO. 
PH1107601 

 

Subsequent to the distribution of the Planning Commission packets on Friday, September 28, 2018, staff 
received additional correspondence regarding the above referenced project. The letters and comments are 
attached for your consideration. 
 
 

 

Interoffice Memo 
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